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Vacancy Announcement

SAARC Development Fund (SDF), having its Head Office at Thimphu, Bhutan, was established by the Heads of the Governments of eight SAARC Member States in 2010 and currently has a vacancy for one position Program Officer (GSS II).
The SDF Secretariat would like to seek applications from competent Bhutanese Nationals having Bachelor’s degree in Social Science, Project Management, Economics, English, Commerce, or Business Management with relevant experience of at least two years.
Interested individuals are requested to submit their applications along with Employment Form, latest CV, and copies of academic and experience certificates before 5:30 pm on August 7, 2021, at the office of SDF or through email to admin@sdfsec.org
For the Employment Form and complete Terms of Reference, please visit our website www.sdfsec.org
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